
Parkside School     

Daily Announcements     

     

Thursday, May 3, 2018 

There has been a correction to the results of the 

conference track meet. So, with a correction the 8th 

grade boys won 1st place. Congratulations! 

 

There will be an informational meeting for all 

incoming freshman girls interested in playing 

basketball at LP on May 14th at 6pm in the new 

cafeteria. 

 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

Congratulations to our track students. The 7th grade 

girls’ team tied for 2nd place, the 8th grade girls got 3rd 

place, and the boys 7th & 8th teams got 2nd place. 

Great job everyone!! 

 

Happy Birthday to: Emiliana G. 

 

Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

Congratulations to Petra M. for earning a Gold – 1st 

place award and Best in Category for Computer 

Science at the State Science Fair! 

 

Happy Birthday to: Kaitlin O. 

 

Monday, April 30, 2018 



Congrats to all band students who participated in 

Band-O-Rama this past weekend at Spring Valley JFK. 

Most Outstanding in a solo or ensemble: Maddie V., 

Shea R., Lydia D., Kaden D., Peyton H., Sabrina Z., 

Cooper V., Carlie M., Sasha B., Elijah G., & Paige K.  

 

All 6th & 7th graders interested in cheerleading, 

tryouts will be Tues., May 15th. Please see Mrs. 

Kotecki for more info and to sign up. 

 

Jazz Band will rehears tomorrow morning at 7:25. 

 

The kindness challenge is back. This Monday we will 

begin another 21 days of kind acts. Please check out 

the calendars posted in your hallways! Remember-No 

act of kindness no matter how small ever goes 

UNNOTICED!  

 


